Carpool Rules

No left turns into carpool — front or back.

If you would like to walk up to pick up your child(ren), you must inform
the front office and your child will be waiting for you at the walk up
gate located at the back of the school near the gym. You may not walk
up to the front or back carpool lines to pick up your child(ren).

Do not text or talk on the phone in carpool.

Pull all the way up to the front of the line before loading or unloading.
Please have students enter and exit your car only from the passenger
side. This is for the safety of students.

Please move student car seats to the passenger side of the car or
teach your child to climb over in order to exit on the passenger side.
Please do not get out of your car if at all possible.

Carpool is one way only, do not turn around in the line or exit
through an entrance gate.

Never pass another car in the carpool line. Please wait for the entire
line to move forward.

Place carpool signs on the passenger side of your windshield. If
possible, please attach it to the passenger sun visor for best visibility.
In morning carpool, parents please wear your masks while our
teachers are leaning in to take your student’s temperature.

Students should have their masks on as soon as you enter the
carpool line so they are ready when faculty approach to take their
temperatures.

Teach younger students to buckle and unbuckle their own car seats.
Per Diocesan policy, faculty and staff are not allowed to assist in this.
It’s a great life skill to work on!

Back carpool exit will be led by the faculty member on duty. Cars may
be directed to turn right or left to keep traffic moving.

Keep front carpool exit moving. Do not wait to cross all lanes of
traffic if you need to go left on Kilbourne. You may proceed further
down Devine and make a left on an alternate street.



e |[fyou arein line on Blossom Street, please try to not block the
entrance and exit gates of back carpool.
e Practice patience —we’re doing our best!



